
MINUTES OF MEETING OF THE REORGANIZATION GROUP OF THE CHARTER REVISION 
COMMISSION 
 
 
 Members of the Charter Revision Commission meet on Thursday,  March 26, 2015 at 
2:00  p.m. in Room 3 of the Municipal Building, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, CT. 
 
 Members present were Kevin Burns, George Guidera Deborra Zukowski. James Ritchie 
and Robert Hall. 
 
 
 The members discussed revisions to the Charter regarding the budget process and  
reorganizing sections of the Charter to separate the budget process from the financial process. 
 
 The group agreed to continue its review and discussion on Monday, March 30th. 
 
  
  
The Meeting ended at 4:25 pm. 
 
 


